No. 1(3)/PF-11/2001
Ministry of Finance
Department of Expenditure
PF-II Division
Office Memorandum

Dated: 09-08-2010

Subject: Revision in the EFC format to incorporate Unigue ID numbers of beneficiaries

Attention is invited to DoE OM no. 1(8)/PF-1I/98 dated 30.10.1998 and OM no. 1(2)/PF-
I/03 dated 7t May 2003, which lays down the formats for preparation of memorandum
for the EFC and for the DPR respecfively. The EFC and DPR formats have been revised
fo incorporate Unigue ID numbers which are fo be provided to all residents. The
following additional information may kindly be provided in the EFC memo/ DFR:

2. Revision in the EFC memo format: This additional para may be freated as para 2 (1) of
the EFC memo:

"Integration with Aadhar numbers:

2(l) Please specify whether the scheme envisages support to individual
beneficiaries and if so, please provide the following details:

(i) The mechanism of identification of the potential beneficiary of the
scheme may be detailed.

(ii) The linkage of the beneficiary identification mechanism with the
Unique ID (Aadhar) numbers provided/ to be provided by UIDAI
may be explained.”

3. Revision in the DPR format: The following additional para may be infroduced in the
DPR format after (x) as below:

“(x) (a) Integrafion with Aadhar numbers: In case of individual beneficiary oriented
schemes, the mechanism of identification of the potential beneficiary may be clearly
detailed. Alongside, the linkage of the beneficiary identification mechdanism with the
Unigue ID (Aadhar) numbers provided/ to be provided by UIDAI may be explained.”

4. Ministries/ Departments are advised to enclose complete details in this regard, in
additional annexures, if necessary.
L

(Meena Agarwal)
Joint Secretary (PF-Il)

Copy to all Ministries/ Departments



